
 

November 3, 2021 

 

My Fellow Parishioners, 

 

My life changed for the better when the Holy Spirit brought me to Grace Church on a Sunday 

morning in 1989. Prior to becoming a member of Grace Episcopal Church thirty years ago, I 

occasionally went to church but had not tithed or supported the church financially. 

 

Soon after I joined Grace Church I began a tithing journey with a pledge of 5% of my annual 

income. Later, I was able to raise my goal of tithing to 10%. I am honored to know that I have had 

a little to do with keeping the Grace Church doors open for generations to come. And, I feel I am 

honoring God by pledging.  

 

My pledge keeps the Grace Church doors open to all people. I have found through the years that 

Grace parishioners are the epitome of generosity. Looking through my stewardship files of many 

years, I see so many young children that are now grown up and still coming to Grace Church. I 

have been so fortunate to attend Bible Study at Grace for so many years. I didn’t become 

acquainted with the Bible until I joined the Episcopal Church in my late 20s. There is still so much 

to learn, so I will continue to attend Bible Study for as long I can.  

 

These things and many more are made possible through your generous pledges. When I chose to 

walk a different path and became an active pledging member of Grace Episcopal Church, I truly 

believe that led me to God’s abundant generosity and love. It has been my privilege and honor to 

support Grace Church through the gifts God has given me, and I look forward to making a pledge 

for 2022. Will you join me in pledging to Grace Episcopal Church for the Year 2022? 

 

Pledge cards are available. You may have received one in the mail. If not, you can request one 

from the church to make your 2022 pledge or you may make your pledge online through the form 

on this page. Ingathering Sunday is November 21, when we will ask God’s blessings on our 

Stewardship efforts. I would love for you to be there to celebrate that together. 

 

In Christ’s love, 
 

Margo Keller 

Stewardship Chair 


